
Queenstown Lakes District Council Proposed District Plan – Stage 2 
Omission in Summary of Decisions Requested – Part of the Submission from  

Queenstown Airport Corporation (#2618) 
 
On 12 April 2018 Queenstown Lakes District Council publicly notified the availability of a summary 
of decisions requested and further submission period to the Proposed District Plan - Stage 2. 
 
Notice is hereby given (on Thursday 9 August 2018) of an addendum to the Summary of 
Decisions Requested relating to a submission made by Queenstown Airport Corporation (#2618) 
during the original submission period.  Although a full copy of this submission was made publicly 
available at the time of the original notification, a part the submission was omitted from the original 
summary of decisions requested.  This part related to the definition of ‘Activity Sensitive to Aircraft 
Noise’. 
 
The addendum and a copy of the part of the submission it relates to are now available for 
inspection at: 
www.qldc.govt.nz/planning/district-plan/proposed-district-plan-stage-2/submissions-stage-2.  
 
Free online access to these documents is available at QLDC Libraries and Offices. 
 
Further submissions can now be made in support of or in opposition to this part of the Queenstown 
Airport Corporation submission. The closing date for these further submissions is Thursday 23 
August 2018. 
 
Who can make a further submission?  

The following persons may lodge a further submission: 

(a) Any person representing a relevant aspect of the public interest; and  
(b) Any person that has an interest in the proposed plan greater than the interest that the 

general public has; and  
(c) The local authority itself. 
 
What can a further submission cover? 

Further submissions must be limited to matters in support of or in opposition to a matter raised 
in an original submission. 

 
How do I make a further submission? 

Via Email: pdpsubmission@qldc.govt.nz (subject line: Proposed District Plan Further Submission) 
By Post: Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348,  

Attention: Proposed District Plan Further Submission 
 
Written submissions must follow Form 6 as prescribed by the Resource Management Act 1991.  
This form is available from the locations listed above. 
 
All further submissions must be received by the Council no later than 10 working days from the 
date of this notice being 10 August 2018.  
 
You must serve a copy of your further submission on the person(s) who made the original 
submission(s) that your further submission relates to no later than 5 working days after providing 
Council with a copy. 
 
Not sure whether you can make a further submission? 

A duty policy planner can help - just call Council on 03 441 0499 (Queenstown) or 03 443 0024 
(Wanaka) or email pdpenquiries@qldc.govt.nz. 
 
 
This notice is pursuant to Clause 7 of the First Schedule to the Resource Management Act 1991 
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